
 

10-12-2020    Welcome 3-5 

 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents. This is Ms Boyd sending out a HUGE Thank 

you to you the PK-2nd grade students and parents. What a successful start. I am 

so proud of all of our little ones following these new procedures and you the 

parents for your support.  

 

Tomorrow, Oct 13 we welcome the rest of the students in grades 3-5 whose 

parents received confirmation from the office that their child will be returning to 

the classroom.  

 

Please make sure your child returns with their school issued laptop and the 

charger in addition to the school supplies they were issued at the beginning of the 

year as well as their mask.  

 

Wednesday and Friday are also early release days, students get out at 12:00 and 

Monday Oct 19 is a teacher planning day. Please visit our school website at 

www.lakeforest.browardschools.com for this and other updates. I hope you and 

your family are safe and healthy. 

 

Enjoy the rest of your evening. 
 

http://www.lakeforest.browardschools.com/

